FUNDAMENTAL BAPTIST

WORLD-WIDE MISSION
P.O. BOX 341356
MEMPHIS, TENNESSEE 38184-1356
901-873-2146
FAX: 901-873-2148

June 26,2021

Dear Friend's in Christ,

Greetings in Jesus name.

Much has happened since our last letter. David and Tammi came and stayed a few days in May. It was so good to spend time with them. This week Richard and Bettie Anne are coming. We are so thankful that they can come to see us.instead of us trying to go to see them. Bonne doesn't like to drive long distances any more.

Our pastor started a program called UNPLUG. It was to last a week. Everyone was to unplug the T.V., Facebook, Radio, Etc. Our focus was to read our Bible, pray, and fast as the Lord led. Every evening there was prayer at the Church. On Sunday night we heard testimonies. It was a blessed service hearing of how God worked in the lives of many. Many have made a decision to stay unplugged.

Jerry and Barbara Alford spoke at our church this month. Pray as they are planning to go back to Venezuela as soon as they can get the necessary papers. Pray for the work in Chile.

Bonnie and I are celebrating our 15th wedding anniversary the 24th of this month. Time has flown by. God has been so good to us. We praise His Name.

We thank the Lord for each of you that have been so faithful to pray and give. May God bless you.

Our phone numbers are 804-745-8332, 423-443-2453

In Christ,

Lewis and Bonnie Browning

Lewis Browning